
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… April 
showers will bring May 
flowers, or so we hope. 
While the weather has 
been all over the 
place this month, we 
have been hard at 
work with several 
projects and 
assignments already 
behind us.  
 

In English Language, 
we began working on 
our speeches for the 
speaking contest and 
presented a practice 
speech in front of the 
class. We also 
completed practice 

reading comprehension 
tests and finished up our 
research reports by 
completing traced 
portraits.  
 

In Mathematics, we 
finished up the topic of 
transformation with 
reflection practice and 
began looking at grids 
and coordinate planes.  
 

In Social Studies, we are 
continuing to see the 
differing responsibilities of 
the federal, provincial, 
and municipal 
governments when it 
comes to water, 

recycling, and waste 
management. Students 
showed mastery of 
material on a unit test. 
 

In Science, we have 
begun looking at the 
last unit, identifying 
differences between 
animal and plant cells, 
and learning about the 
different systems of the 
body. We began with 
the musculoskeletal 
system and a group 
skeleton labeling 
project.  

Happy April!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


